Alberta Travellers’ advisory

February 13, 2007

Red Willow Creek bridge closes for three weeks

Stettler... The bridge over Red Willow Creek on Highway 601 will be closed for the next three weeks for
maintenance work.

The $80,000 project starts Feb. 13 and involves replacing bridge caps on the piers and abutments.

A 13-kilometre detour has been set up and begins at Range Road 181 and Highway 601. The detour heads
north from there for five kilometres to Township Road 405, then east on Township Road for three
kilometres to Range Road 175. The detour then turns south for five kilometres back to Highway 601.

Motorists should use other routes, if possible.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Gary Mayhew
General Manager
Ledcor Alberta Ltd.
(403) 309-7129
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